
From: Charles Carver
Sent: 11 December 2018 12:19
To: Young, Howard <Howard.Young@argyll-bute.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: FW: 18/0009/LRB (18/01382/PP) Erection of 2 dwelling house at land east of Camis 
Eskan Farmhouse, Helensburgh [OFFICIAL]

Dear Howard

Thank you got your mail re the proposed houses at Camis Eskan. 
There seems to be no opportunity for me to add any further comments to the appeal. Is that 
correct?
As a house owner in the development I’m very keen to see the state of limbo we are in, 
ended. Currently there is no proper access road to the courtyard and the development is 
essentially incomplete. 
I note your comments regarding the green belt and brown field site but feel that it is at odds 
with the recent approval given to increase the size of the new build on the old pre fab site 
which is definitely not sensitive to the area. 
As regards the original barn this was, in my personal opinion, not worthy of conversion, 
being substantially altered from its original state with a mixture of stone and brick and no 
longer having its original roof or doors. 
I understand also that the developer would use the original stone to form the gable  ends of 
the proposed houses. 
I can’t imagine what possible use the site would be if planning is not granted. Certainly it’s 
not of any agricultural use. 
Perhaps you could reconsider your objections? 

Kind regards
Charles Carver 
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